
DeBeck News
 https://debeck.sd38.bc.ca Twitter: @debeckdragons   

March 6th - March 10th  Week at a Glance
Monday

Tuesday Breakfast Club 7:45 am - 8:30 am

Wednesday

Thursday Written Learning Updates Posted in the MyEd Parent Portal and 
paper copies sent home to families

Friday Last day of school for Spring Break!
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School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

9:55 - 10:10 Recess

12:00 -12:50 Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Important Dates!
Mar 6 Hot Lunch - Pizza

Mar 9 Written Learning Updates 
sent home and posted

Mar 10 Last day of class before 
Spring Break!

March 
27 

First day back from 
Spring Break!

March 
27

Hot Lunch - A&W

April 7 Good Friday

April 
10

Easter Monday

April 
18

Class Photos

Dear Families,


We were happy this week to wrap up the Grade 6/7 basketball 
season with a tournament at Palmer Secondary.  Players and families 
had a great time.  We would like to take this time to thank Mr. 
Mammon, Mr. Moore, Mrs. Anderson and Mrs. Pantaleo for coaching 
the teams this basketball season.  It was so great to see our players 
work so well together as teams!


On another note, it has recently been brought to our attention that 
neighbours of our school are having some difficulty with where 
families are choosing to park during pick up and drop off times.  
There may be city by-law officers coming around to monitor this 
issue, so please be aware of where you park on the street, as well as 
ensuring that you are not blocking driveways when parking your 
vehicle.  


Finally, we have heard from families that there is an interest to access 
online resources to help their children with reading at home.  
Attached to the email you received this newsletter with are directions 
on how to log into Tumblebooks through our Library Website.  This 
document contains the password, so please do not post or share the 
information.


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca or coanderson@sd38.bc.ca.
Wishing you all good health,


Kathy Pantaleo and Cori Anderson
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HOW TO GREET A DOG

BROUGHT TO YOU BY BROOKLYN, DIV 2. FUNDED BY NEIGHBORHOOD SMALL
GRANTS THROUGH RICHMOND CARES, RICHMOND GIVES.

WHETHER YOU OWN A DOG, KNOW
SOMEONE WHO DOES OR JUST LOVE

DOGS, PICK UP AN INFORMATION KIT! 

KITS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE FROM MAR. 6-10TH.
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